
 

Economic Development Department 

August 31, 2015 

 

To: 

 

Thru: 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

 

Brad Corcoran, City Manager 

 

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development 

 

 Re:        September 2015 City Council Recognition and Presentation 

 

Time is being requested for two items at the September 15, 2015 Eden City Council meeting. 

 

1. Recognition for Turner Eye Care being in business in Eden for more than 60 years. 

Mayor Tuggle and I will recognize Lee and Donna Turner on this milestone at the 

beginning of the meeting. 

 

2. Rockingham County Economic Development Director Jan Critz would like to present the 

new branding results for Rockingham County. The county contracted with Bouvier Kelly, 

the Greensboro, NC public relations firm, to help rebrand the county. Ms. Critz would 

like to make a brief presentation about the results of this process. This should not take 

more than fifteen minutes at the most. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning these requests.  


